
From: Emily Ellerton [emily_ellerton@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, 30 July 2001 3:17 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: submission to ecita

The Secretary

I call on the Senate Inquiry to recommend that the Parliament introduce a  system which
ensures members of the ABC Board are appointed on the basis of  merit and commitment
to independent and comprehensive national public  broadcasting, not allegiance to the
government of the day as is the case at  present

I am yours faithfully

Emily Ellerton, 8 Rodney Street, Moorabbin 3189

Blake Gunn, 8 Rodney Street  Moorabbin 3189
Amanda Ellerton, 16 Telford Street, Highett  3190
Alastar Ellerton, 16 Telford Street, Highett 3190
Claire Ellerton, 2 Rogers Avenue, E Brighton 3187
Lisa Ellerton, 3 Hindle Drive, Vermont 3133
Eileen Ellerton 8 Rodney Street  Moorabbin 3189




